VILLAGE MILLS EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT
February 8, 2024
The Village Mills Emergency Services District met February 8, 2024 in the Wildwood Volunteer Fire Department Station for a Work Session. The session was called to order at 3:00 PM by President Liles.  Present were Comm.  McDonald, Comm Wornick and Comm. Miller.
There was no Public attendance.

            Guest:   Ms. Kate Leverett attorney with Germer law firm.
                Ms . Leverett explained how the election would work. How much it would cost and who would be  

                involved and how VMESD#8 would call for the election.

                 It was decided that it would be best to petition for an election in November with the “General” election.

                 VMESD#8 and WVFD will be working together to encourage residents to support the tax.

                 A motion to adjourn was made by Comm. McDonald and seconded by Comm. Liles.  The vote to 

                 approve was unanimous.
